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Theme: 
Stranger Danger 

 
Introductions: 

Numbers 11 & 12 
 

Fable: 
The Lion and the Mouse 

 
Moral: 

Sometimes we can help even if we are very small. 
 

Language: 
We will use this week to review the letters Aa-Jj.  Their phonetic sounds will be reviewed by playing a memory 

game as well as picture/letter matching game.   
For our theme of Stranger Danger, the children will learn that a stranger is someone we’ve never met before.  

We will also learn about “good strangers”; we may not have met them, but they are there to help us.  
(police officers and fire fighters).  

 
Craft & Writing: 

This week the children will be introduced to the numbers 11 & 12 and will be reinforced through counting, 
tracing and printing papers.  We will also work on classification and matching papers.  To help us with our 

cutting skills, the children will be working on zigzag and wavy line cutting papers. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=stranger+danger+clip+art&qpvt=stranger+danger+clip+art&FORM=IGRE#view=detail&id=22349600E25266BC91007953C0EDD95718742940&selectedIndex=15


Concept: 
During concept time we will be introducing new jobs to reinforce our new numbers 11 & 12.  We will be 
working on classification, patterning and estimation that we will do for our group activity.  For a science 

activity the children will go outside to collect leaves, we will look at them with a magnifying glass to see all the 
veins in them and then we will do leaf rubbings.    

 
Motor: 

This week the children will be working on their balancing skills as they walk across the balance beam while 
holding a spoon with a ping pong ball on it.  We will also play Simon Says and Hot Potato.  If the weather is 

nice we will be going outside, so please dress accordingly! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Student of the Week: 
Luca Kacani 

 
 

Happy Birthday: 
Luca – October 20th 

 
 

Reminders: 
*Please note that we will be closed on Thursday, November 26th and Friday, November 27th for the 

Thanksgiving holiday.  Full tuition is due for this week! 
 
 
 

Have a great week! 
Mrs. Chrissy & Mrs. Jen 

 
 
 


